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                   Tuesday 26th September 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Re: Year 6 London Zoo & Science Museum Trip 

 

On Wednesday 11th October 2023, children in Year 6 will be visiting London Zoo to explore 

the range of activities and immerse themselves in the Rainforest Exhibition linked to our 

Geography unit of The Amazon. We will be travelling by train, leaving school at 9.15am and 

not returning until 4:00pm. Please arrange someone to collect your child at this time from the 

main school office. 

 

The children will then be visiting the Science Museum in order to increase their science 

capital after half term. Further information will be provided closer to the time. We will be 

travelling by train, leaving school at 9.15am and returning at 3:00pm for this trip. 

 

Children will be required to wear their school uniform. Please make sure your child is wearing 

a suitable coat and sensible shoes/trainers for this trip and has brought a packed lunch. If 

you require a school lunch please let the school office know by Tuesday 3rd October 2023 at 

the latest. 

 

The cost for both of these trips is £10. 

 

Please give permission for your child to attend both trips and make payment on Arbor by 

Friday 6th October 2023. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the school office. 

 

Thank you and best wishes, 

 

 

The Year Six Team 

 


